
The Annual Averett Study Abroad Fair 
will be held on-campus Thursday, 
October 7th, from 11am to 1pm, in the 
Student Center Multipurpose Room.


Students can learn how to apply for a 
passport, maximize financial aid and 
scholarship opportunities, and realize 
the career benefits of an abroad 
experience.


Study abroad alumni, international 
program providers, and study abroad 
advisors will be available to answer 
questions. 


➳ Don't miss the raffle prizes and goody bags! 


Contact: sao@averett.edu 


Study and Intern Abroad for Credit

global service-learning and virtual options
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